


experienced by residents and those working in the area. The Soho plan sets out a very 
comprehensive list which we fully support and would like to see implemented. 

Quite often this requires the local authority and other agencies to consider the needs of 
particular neighbourhoods rather than imposing standardised approaches to the delivery of 
services across the borough. These uniform approaches may be more easily managed and 
cost-effective to the agency concerned but may severely reduce the quality of life and 
amenity of those living or working in the area. Issues relating to refuse collection and 
recycling and the alignment of licensing and planning policies are good illustrations of this.   

In conclusion, this Forum strongly supports the Soho Neighbourhood Plan including all 
policies and the recommendations and projects.  
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FitzWest | Fitzrovia West Neighbourhood Forum 
FitzWest was designated a Business Neighbourhood Forum by Westminster City Council 
in 2015 and over 200 local people and businesses have joined. This designation was 
extended for another five years in February 2020. The Forum has prepared a plan for the 
neighbourhood, targeting housing, enterprise, transport, air quality – and much more 
based ... 
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